RALPH W. YARBOROUGH
UNITED STATES SENATE

460 Senate Office Building
Washington, D. C. 20510
October 13, 1965

Dr. Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Just a note to say what a pleasure
it was to see you again on the occasion of the
Kleburg County Democratic dinner in Kingsville
on Thursday, October 7, 1965.

I was impressed with the enthusiasm
of the good Democrats who were.present, and
I believe this was one of the best dinners
I have attended recently. It is always a
pleasure to visit with good friends on these
occasions, and I appreciate very much the
willingness of Corpus Christi people to co-
operate in making this a really successful
evening.

Thank you for your part in a most
memorable evening in Kingsville.

Sincerely you
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